


Uniform
We are aware that it has been difficult to get hold of new uniforms over the last few months. As we
approach the end of the year, we do not expect parents to purchase any items which your child
may grow out of before September. However, we would ask that you ensure your child returns in
the new school year with a complete uniform for school and for PE.

Our only uniform supplier is Whittaker’s in Southport (www.whittakersschoolwear.co.uk/). They
stock our logoed PE hoodies and school jumpers/cardigans.

A copy of our uniform policy is available in the policies section of our Website
(www.holmeswood.lancs.sch.uk/).

** We have received (from our old uniform provider) 6 pairs of black jogging bottoms and 6
red PE hoodies, which we are selling at a discounted price in the ‘Shop’ section of our

School Money App **

School Dinners
● Just a reminder that children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free school

dinner.
● If you are in receipt of benefits (even if just for a short time), please speak to Mrs

McCormack in the office about the Pupil Premium Grant.
● We will not be able to provide school meals on Monday 19th July, Tuesday 20th July and

Wednesday 1st September - please send your child with a packed lunch on these days.

Reporting to Parents
Towards the end of term, you will receive a brief written report which will give an indication of your
child’s progress and attainment over this academic year. Having spent a significant amount of the
Spring Term away from school, it is inevitable that there will be some gaps in curriculum coverage,
however we are not overly concerned that the lockdown will have had a long-term impact on your
child’s development.

We are hoping to arrange face-to-face meetings this term for all those parents who wish to do so.
During the next week, you should receive communication for your child’s class teacher (either in
person, by email or phone) to make a convenient appointment.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Mr Relph Higson

https://www.whittakersschoolwear.co.uk/
http://www.holmeswood.lancs.sch.uk/policies-forms/policies

